
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 15 December 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I mentioned last week in my end of term letter that I would write again regarding in-school Covid testing in 
January. 
 
All years should attend as normal from Tuesday 4th January (week A).  During the first two days of term, 
students with consent will leave their lessons in order to have these school managed tests.  If any student 
has a positive result, parents will be contacted and students will need to go home and organise a 
confirmatory PCR test. 
We will use consent information already provided by parents, but please contact 
office@theburgesshillacademy.org.uk if you wish to retract your consent. 
 
Whilst writing, could I please remind you about the importance of the use of regular lateral flow tests.  
Students will be provided with kits to last them over the Christmas break and should log their results in the 

normal way www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result and also log here inform academy. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
Anthony Snape 
Acting Principal 
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